
Carruthers Creek  This Week 
 

 Week of Oct. 26th 

WE ARE 

“ALLERGY AWARE & NUT FREE!” 

______________________________ 

  

    905-683-0921      http://carruthers.ddsb.ca      Twitter: @Carruthers_PS 

 

  

Superintendent:   Margaret Lazarus    Principal:  S. Pipher-Hogg     www.ddsb.ca 

Trustee:    Donna Edwards    Vice Principal:  R. Saati      

 

 

WHAT TO DO IF YOUR CHILD IS SICK 

Please complete the online assessment form at: 

https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening 

 

 

CCPS HALLOWEEN CELEBRATIONS 

Our Halloween celebrations at CCPS will look 
different this year.  Although we will not be 
having our traditional parade, students are en-
couraged to dress up in costumes if they wish.  
Costumes need to be worn to school in the morn-
ing and Halloween masks are not a substitute for 
a cloth mask; the same expectation for the 
wearing of cloth masks remains in place.  Please  
refrain from culturally stereotypical costumes 
along with fake weapons. 

For anyone not wishing to wear a costume we are 
encouraging everyone to wear black and orange 
for our first virtual Spirit Assembly taking place 
in the afternoon of October 30th. 

Classroom teachers may provide specific commu-
nication about activities that may take place 
throughout the day.  Students are required to 
bring their own Halloween treats and no sharing 
should be permitted.  

During the afternoon, students and staff will be 
participating in a virtual Spirit Assembly where 
both staff and students will be recognized.  We 
look forward to the Pack getting 
back together to value the great 
things taking place at CCPS. Stay 
tuned for more details! 

  

It is our pleasure to announce that Mike Carter is 
the 2020 winner for the Educational Services Staff 
Award. 

Mr. Carter is the Chief Custodian at Carruthers 
Creek P.S.  He has worked for the DDSB since 1989 
and at Carruthers Creek P.S. since 2014.  Mr. Carter 
is the most kind, caring, compassionate, dedicated and 
reliable staff member that we have ever worked with.  
We are always impressed with his positive and hard 
working ethics that he demonstrates every day.  He 
leads many programs with teachers such as recycling 
club, Terry Fox run, bike club and much more.  Mr. 
Carter goes well over and above his regular duties. 

STUDENT SUPERVISION 

There is no supervision for students in the classroom or in the office before 8:55 
am and after 3:45 pm.  Please pick up and drop off your child(ren) on time.  If you 
require before or after school care, please contact: 

YMCA   289-200-2835 or Carruthers.CreekStaff@ymcagta.org 
 
Boys and Girls Club  289-927-0360 

 

We would like to congratulate Brenda Cowan on being se-
lected our Volunteer of Distinction Award Winner for the 
2020 school year. We appreciate everything she has done 
for her work on the SCC committee, Math Coyotes, volun-
teering her time during our morning entry and always will-
ing to help our school at any time.  
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